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The Australian and South Australian governments have 
committed $500 million (80:20) over 10 years to improve the 
safety and reliability of national freight routes. This includes 
the upgrade of three major highways in South Australia. 

What’s happening: 
We are undertaking engineering survey works on the Dukes Highway, 
approximately 4km east of Tintinara to help inform our planning for this 
section of the highway. 

How this affects you: 
To safely undertake these works there will be changes to traffic 
conditions to keep everyone safe. Speed and lane restrictions will be in 
place on Dukes Highway during working hours. Please follow traffic 
management directions while works are in progress.  

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever 
possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to restrict 
driveway access temporarily.  

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times 
during works. 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov/fhup  
• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 19 February until 
late February 2024 
(weather permitting). 

Hours of operation 

7am – 5pm, Monday to 
Friday 

Where 

Dukes Highway, 
approximately 4km east of 
Tintinara 

http://www.dit.sa.gov/fhup
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